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Good Afternoon Josh,

| want to follow up with you after the Water /Sewer meeting last night March 14, 2022 about
taking our property located at 282 West Main Street out of the lots in Phase 1 and or Il for the
Gateway Water / Sewer line extension and bond pay back as we already have Town Water/
Sewer.

You mentioned last night our property at 282 West Main Street Water / Sewer Account #840
which has been on the Town Water/ Sewer for years. Josh as you stated last night it is not fair for
property owners like us at 282 West Main Street to not have to pay for it again as they have
already paid for it once and are a user already.

This has been stated over the years by Water / Sewer Commissioners and Kendall head of the
Water/ Sewer Dept. in Richmond. That only people that would have to pay for the Gateway
Extension are new users.

Peter and | would like to ask the Water / Sewer Commission to confirm in writing that our
Property located at 282 West Main Street Water/ Sewer Account#840 will not be apart of the pay
back for the Bond for the Gateway Water / Sewer line extension. Because we are not a new user.
Most of Commissioners and Kendall have stated in meetings over the years only new users on the
extension would be charged for the West Main Street Extension and it would not be fair to charge
existing users to pay for it. Thank you so much for your time Josh and everything you do. We look
forward to hear from you. Have a great day!

Thank you,
Heidi and Peter Bormann



